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The wolves should remain listed as endangered. The fact that the livestock big business want to
wipe out wolves is not a legal basis to delist. In Washington only one region meets the delisting
requirement (which requirements are very low). The other wolf States in the US have over a
thousand wolves and Washington has about 130 or less. Wolves should not be shot like deer. If
there are issues with wolves and livestock then those issues must addressed through other strategies
and not by killing off the small current population.
 


